
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 5, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

TODAY, I’M DIPPING INTO THE LETTERS FROM THE SPRING LETTER MONTH MAILBAG 

THAT I SET ASIDE TO SHARE. IT’S ALMOST TIME FOR OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. 

DEAR WRVM. GREETINGS TO YOU IN THE PRECIOUS NAME OF OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST. I AM 

SO THANKFUL THAT HE IS THE SAME YESTERDAY, TODAY & FOREVER. THANK YOU FOR BEING 

ON THE AIR TO SHARE THE GOSPEL WITH US ON ALL OF YOUR TRANSLATORS. I LISTEN ON 88.1 

WHJL. I AM SO THANKFUL THAT YOU ARE HERE DURING THESE TRYING TIMES. EVEN 

THROUGH THIS NEW ‘PANDEMIC’, GOD IS THERE. WE NEED TO TRUST HIM THROUGH IT ALL! 

THIS IS A VERY SPECIAL TIME TO SPEAK INTO PEOPLES LIVES ABOUT OUR PRECIOUS LORD 

JESUS. AND HELP THEM FIND PEACE IN THE STORM. I REALLY APPRECIATE YOUR LINE-UP OF 

PROGRAMMING. OUR FAMILY ENJOYS THE MANY OFFERINGS YOU PROVIDE OF CONCERTS 

AND BUS TRIPS. WE REALLY HAD A GREAT TIME AT THE NATIONAL QUARTET CONVENTION 

LAST YEAR. WE WERE LOOKING FORWARD TO LEGACY FIVE AND HOPE THEY CAN BE 

RESCHEDULED WHEN LIFE SETTLES DOWN TO ‘NORMAL’. I AM PRAYING FOR EACH OF YOU 

AND AM BLESSED TO BE ABLE TO LISTEN. 

MY VERSE: PSALM 27:1, “THE LORD IS MY LIGHT AND MY SALVATION, WHOM SHALL I FEAR. 

THE LORD IS THE STRENGTH OF MY LIFE, OF WHOM SHALL I BE AFRAID?” 

WHEN LIFE SETTLES DOWN TO NORMAL. I DON’T THINK WE’RE THERE YET. BUT, WE ARE 

MOVING FORWARD WITH SOME OF OUR PLANNED FALL EVENTS STARTING WITH THE 

SEPTEMBER 25 CONCERT WITH TRIUMPHANT QT. WE’RE STILL PLANNING TO TRAVEL TO 

MACKINAC ISLAND OCTOBER 10-12 FOR WHICH WE HAVE ABOUT 10 SEATS AVAILABLE. 

AND AS FOR LEGACY FIVE, THEY ARE NOW SCHEDULED TO APPEAR ALONG WITH 

SOLOIST JOSEPH HABEDANK ON OCTOBER 17. WRAPPING THINGS UP WILL BE OUR 

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS CONCERT. THIS YEAR FEATURING THE BALL BROTHERS ON FRIDAY, 

DECEMBER 4. FOR THESE EVENTS, WE ARE PROCEEDING UNTIL WE’RE TOLD WE CAN’T. 

TICKETS FOR THE TRIUMPHANT QT CONCERT ARE NOW ON SALE AT OUR WEBSITE, 

WRVM.ORG. TO REGISTER FOR THE BUS TRIP GIVE US A CALL. 

HOW WE PRAISE THE LORD FOR HIS PROVISION THIS SUMMER. YOUR PRAYERS AND 

GIFTS KEEP US ON THE AIR TO BE A BLESSING TO MANY. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


